
Dave Landstrom joined the Board in December 2017. He has been hiking, skiing and biking in Herron 

Park for over 20 years. Dave has been involved with this and other large trails projects in NW Montana 

as a function of his employment with Montana State Parks, and he has worked with FTBT and the 

Montana Conservation Corps to develop joint trails and public land celebrations and trail maintenance 

outings.   Dave values the opportunities for community engagement and healthy living that the Foys to 

Blacktail Trail provides to the Flathead Valley!  

 


